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April 28, 2016

Legislative Hearing Officer
310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102

To Whom it May Concern,

On April 27, 2016 The Housing & Land Use Committee of the Macalester-Groveland Community Council held a public
meeting at which it considered a proposed request to add a liquor on sale - 100 seats or less and liquor on sale Sunday
licenses to the existing licenses at 1806 St. Clair Avenue. The applicant appeared to speak to the application and answer
questions. One resident appeared and spoke against the application. The applicant agreed to address issues as they
arise with the resident in attendance.

The committee unanimously passed the following resolution:

The Macalester-Groveland Community Council supports the request to add a liquor on sale - 100 seats or less and
liquor on sale Sunday licenses to the existing licenses at 1806 St. Clair Avenue .

Thank you for your consideration of this recommendation. Please contact me with any questions at 651-695-4000.

Sincerely,

Liz Boyer
Executive Director



